
 

Senator Barbara Anne Washington Invites 
Community to Annual Public Health and Safety 

Fair 

  

  

KANSAS CITY — Senator Barbara Anne Washington, D-Kansas City, invites the Jackson County 

community to attend the annual Public Health and Safety Fair on June 24, 2023, at the Kansas 

City Urban Youth Academy from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Participants will have access to health 

screenings, immunizations, smoke detectors, giveaways and other important health and safety 

related resources, and qualifying attendees may receive free car and booster seats for babies 

and children. “The annual fair is a fun, educational opportunity for the Kansas City community 

to learn about disease prevention, early detection other invaluable health and safety services 

and resources,” said Sen. Washington. “I’m grateful for the partners, sponsors and vendors for 

their support of our efforts to increase access to services and reduce inequities in health care. 

”The Public Health and Safety Fair is made possible by our partners: Samuel U. Rodgers Health 

Center, University Health, Kansas City Police Department and the Black Health Care Coalition, 

Inc. Senator Washington also applauds our sponsors: Office of Minority Health, Health Forward 

Foundation, Home State Health Plan, Missouri Primary Care Association, Spire Energy, Blue 

Cross/Blue Shield and other donors.  

For more information about Sen. Washington’s annual fair or her legislation, please visit her 

Senate website at senate.mo.gov/Washington.  

https://www.senate.mo.gov/senators/member/09


 



 

 


